
AUTISM FRIENDLY SCREENINGS  
EVERY MONTH AT CINEWORLD
A new film will be shown on the first Sunday of every month.  
To plan your next trip, ask a member of staff for more information  
or visit cineworld.com.

For more information and to sign up to monthly e-newsletters,  
visit www.dimensions-uk.org/autismfilms.


